
 
 
 
 
Groningen, April 7th 2023  

Subject; Inter-Being Groningen moving to a new location on April 24th 2023 

 
Dear clients and relations, 
 
Inter-Being Psychologists is pleased to announce that we will be moving to new and larger 
premises in Groningen on Monday April 24th, 2023.  

We have found new premises in the city center of Groningen, only a few minutes’ walk from 
our current office location.  

Over the past 4 months, our new facility at Poststraat 5 has been rebuilt into a modern 
mental healthcare institution with 5 therapy rooms. This new location will give us the 
opportunity to further optimize the level of healthcare provided at Inter-Being. 

Physical address until April 21st, 2023:  
Inter-Being Psychologists 
Hoge der A 3B 
9712 AC Groningen  

Physical address from April 24th, 2023 onwards: 
Inter-Being Psychologists 
Poststraat 5 
9712 ER Groningen  

Our contact information will remain unchanged  
Inter-Being Psychologists 
AGB code 22221231 
Office phone +31 (0)6 29445750  
info@inter-being.nl  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us by phone +31 (0)6 29445750 
or email at info@inter-being.nl.  

 
 
Kind regards, 
On behalf of the Inter-Being team,  

Sander Moojen 
Managing Director 

 


